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 2022 STREET CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 
 OCTOBER 10 – OCTOBER 14 

 
OCTOBER 17 – OCTOBER 21 

 
Wild Rose Ln. 
Green Acres Ln. 
Honeysuckle Ln. 
Meadow Ln.  
Primrose Ln. 
(Byrd - Fredrick) 
 

Apple Blossom 
Fredrick Dr. 
(Tullar - Primrose) 

The contractor is scheduled to finish 
asphalt paving  

All Streets will be closed to through 
traffic during construction, until 
November. 

The contractor is scheduled to remove 
traffic control.  This concludes this 
project.  We appreciate your patience 
during this project, which was one of the 
longest projects in the history of our 
Cities Public Works construction.      

Grove Street 
Dieckhoff Street 
(Cecil - Oak) 

The contractor is scheduled to finish 
asphalt paving the trail and Oak Street 
intersection.  

 

The contractor is scheduled to remove 
traffic control and clean the roadway.  
This concludes this project.  We 
appreciate your patience during this 
project.       

Winneconne  
Avenue Railroad 
Overpass 
(Harrison - Henry) 

The contractor is scheduled to finish 
concrete joint repairs on the North drive 
lanes.  

All traffic will be switched to south 
driving lanes, one lane in each 
direction. 

The contractor is scheduled to begin 
concrete deck and joint repairs on the 
South driving lanes.  

All traffic will be switched to north 
driving lanes, one lane in each 
direction. 

 

     
Notes: 1) This schedule could vary depending on site conditions and weather.  
 
 2) Please contact the Department of Public Works at 920-886-6240 if you have any questions or 

concerns during the construction project, especially related to safety. 


